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BCSE Statement on Senate Vote to Repeal Solar Tariff Pause

Washington, D.C. — Lisa Jacobson, President of the Business Council for Sustainable Energy (BCSE),
offered the following statement in response to Senate-passed legislation to repeal the Biden
administration’s June 2022 two-year moratorium for new solar tariffs:

“Increasing the United States’ energy security and investing in American manufacturing is critical to
advancing the clean energy transition. However, this can be done without putting U.S. businesses and
thousands of American jobs in jeopardy.

“Growth in the solar industry must continue to accelerate for the United States to meet decarbonization
goals. Now is the time to urgently move forward, not turn back. BCSE commends the Biden
administration’s decision to veto this legislation and invest in domestic clean energy industries.”

Hi#
The Business Council for Sustainable Energy (BCSE) is a coalition of companies and trade associations from the
energy efficiency, natural gas, and renewable energy sectors, and also includes investor-owned utilities, public
power, independent power producers, project developers, equipment manufacturers, and environmental and
energy market service providers. Established in 1992, BCSE advocates for policies that expand the use of
commercially available clean energy technologies, products, and services.

For more information on BCSE, please visit bcse.org. For the latest industry data, download the Sustainable Energy
in America Factbook.
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